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UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 

EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 
 

NOTICE REGARDING COURT OPERATIONS  

DURING GOVERNMENT SHUTDOWN 

Congress has not enacted legislation funding judiciary operations 
for fiscal year 2026.  Until further notice, the United States 
Bankruptcy Court for the Eastern District of Michigan will remain 
open for business.  Hearings will proceed as scheduled.  

 
 

Date: October 1, 2025  Todd M. Stickle 
   Clerk of Court 


